St Joseph's
Journal

Y2 take a trip to the Town
Hall

This week, the year 2 children went on a visit to the Town
Hall. They were shown round the Town Hall by the Mayor
of Todmorden, who took them into the Mayor's parlour,
19th March the Council chambers, and the ballroom. The Mayor was
wearing the chain of office and some of the children were
allowed to feel how heavy it was. The children did an
amazing job of representing the school and had a
Dear St Joseph, thoroughly enjoyable time. The visit was to continue their
learning about John Fielden and the link to the Fielden
project that has just taken place.

Saturday

Help us to love and care,
To be gentle and fair.

Help us to work and play together,
Help us to live and grow together,
To be always glad to help each other,
Happy in your loving care.
Amen

Early Years Trip to the Fire Station - Part 1!

Nursery and Reception children had a great time; they saw all the different equipment inside the fire engine and

Miss Taylor had to race a firefighter to try on all the uniform that is worn for a fire! The trip got cut short as the

Fire fighters were called out to a real emergency so they waved them off as they went in the fire engine with the
sirens on. The children have been invited back for Part2 next week and can't wait!




Making time this Lent to:

Pray - Grow Closer to God

Fast - Live in Solidarity with those who are less
fortunate

Give - Money, time and talents to share what God
gives us with others, especially the poor

in 5t Jogeph's Chorch.
Decade of the Rosary Stations of the Cross
every Tuesday every Thursday
S:15am

The Pupil Chaplains will
lead a meditation on the
Way of the Cross by
focusing on three Stations
a .

Please join us in prayer this Lent.

Class Masses in Church at 10am:
Friday 25th March Elm Class
Friday 1st April Larch Class

Non uniform day on Friday 25th March organised by our
Mini Vinnies, as well as class events, which together will
raise money for our Lenten Charities. Instead of £1 we are

asking for a donation of an "Easter Gift" this of course can
be an egg, a large bar of chocolate, a pack of chocolate
bars, a cuddly rabbit, a cuddly chick or even a book based
around an Easter story or adventure.

We will also be holding an "Easter Raffle". Tickets will be
on sale from Monday 25th March for 20p each at
breaktimes throughout the week and also most days
before/after school. The draw will then take place on
Friday 1st April. However we need donations of prizes for
Friday's (25th) non-uniform day.

Parents Even ;';39
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Next week, make sure you have booked
your appointments!




